
Actions taken at the June 9, 2010 School Board meeting: 
 

1. Approve proposal for further security changes. 

2. Pass resolution for Prevailing Wage Statement. 

3. Approve Baseball Co-op renewal with Greenfield. 

4. Approve bid from Prairie State for domestic pipe replacement at the High 

School. 

5. Accept letter of retirement from Janice Hubbs and post for the position. 

6. Approve maternity leave for Karie Pollard. 

7. Approve the Collective Bargaining Agreement with the Teachers 

Association for the 2010-2013 school years. 

 


